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From: Len O"Hanlon
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: Planning proposal objection
Date: Tuesday, 24 November 2020 12:31:32 PM


Hello,


I am writing to formally object to the planning proposal for East Walker Street - 173-
179 Walker Street / 11-15 Hampden Street.


As a resident of 221 Miller St North Sydney, I have been dealing with constant dust
from the construction of nearby projects.  The proposed construction of this multilevel
building will severely affect the congested roads and disregards the health and living
situation of so many nearby residents.


Thank you
Len O’Hanlon 
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